## Birla Public School, Doha – Qatar Circular for Grade IX

Dear Parent.

Sub: Pre-Annual Examination for Grade IX

Greetings from Birla Public School!

Grade IX students have attempted periodic assessment through this academic year and soon they will be appearing for the Annual Examination which will include the syllabus for the full academic year.

Since the students of Grade IX have not appeared for any examination with accumulative portion, this year, the school has made special arrangements for them to attempt the **Pre-Annual Examination** which will include 70 % to 80 % of accumulative portion for respective subject.

The Pre-Annual examination is planned with a purpose of preparing the student for the Annual Examination which include the entire portion/syllabus for the year. As you are well aware that the CBSE is conducting the Board examination for cumulative portion for Grade X and hence the same is applicable to Grade IX

The Pre-Annual Examination is scheduled between 29<sup>th</sup> December 2022 to 14<sup>th</sup> January 2023. The detailed time table for the same will be shared shortly.

We urge the students to prepare well for the Pre-Annual Examination.

All the Best!

Harish Sanduja

Academic Director - Principal